
The Livonia Town Board will be appointing the position of a Planning 
Board member. 

 
Planning Board Members play an important role in our community, involving site plan 
review, special use permits, and subdivision review. Planning Board Members are 
required to attend the scheduled Board meetings, which are held on the second and 
fourth Monday of each month at 7:00 pm. Benefits include: community involvement, 
public service opportunity, and a yearly stipend. This appointed position requires the 
applicant to be a Town or Village of Livonia resident. 
 
A letter of interest and a resume should be sent to Town of Livonia, Attn: Building & 
Zoning, PO Box 43, Livonia, NY 14487, or emailed to: bzteam@livoniany.org. The 
deadline for the letter of interest and resume is May 16, 2025. 

 
“The Town of Livonia is an equal opportunity employer and provider.” 

 
 


